
 


 


hola(!)


this is a special “closing 
in on 40” edition 🎉


hope all is well


Riley Burnham

11/9/2024 

http://rileyburnham.com/newsletter


New Stuff


holy cow, where do i start…


i’ll go recent: 


Riley Studios Photography


finally got new battery chargers 
for the ol’ DSLRs 👍👍


life’s good… 

http://riley-studios/Photography
http://riley-studios/Photography


Virtual Record Store


made a huge positive change at VRS, 
simplifying its main-page & 
removing Amazon as the key 
affiliate, opting instead to the 
artist’s closest merchant [such as 
Bandcamp, websites, labels]; or 
then otherwise a well-priced 
purveyor, or marketplace [Discogs]


so now each album-link [which the 
thumbnails have been upgraded to 
sharpest i can get & preferably 
from-band] takes you to primary or 
cool-seeming sources 👍 

http://virtualrecordstore.com
http://virtualrecordstore.com


Book of Positivity


awesome stuff(!)


published this 29-page, 4x6 best-
effort [hand-written 👌] book, 
which i’m selling signed copies of 
on my site or is on Amazon 

https://rileys-exotic-goods.myshopify.com/products/book-of-positivity-signed
https://rileys-exotic-goods.myshopify.com/products/book-of-positivity-signed
https://a.co/d/7zDx0Yn
https://rileys-exotic-goods.myshopify.com/products/book-of-positivity-signed


stopping here for the day, 


there’s lots of new stuff across my 
sites(!) & whatnot, & building out 
new stuff regularly; almost daily 
[something somewhere going out 
there, or being made as practice…] 
— refining


2021 atop Saddlerock, Wenatchee, WA


http://rileyburnham.com
https://www.riley-studios.com/Photography/Saddlerock-Hike/

